

19 September 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

As part of our ongoing commitment to improve communication and support for our students, we have recently introduced an online learning platform Edulink. Over the summer, you should have received access to this via your email address.

Your Edulink login allows you secure access to information about your child such as their timetable, attendance record and comments made by their teachers. The online portal is deigned to be used by students, teachers and parents/carers in order to provide useful information that will allow all stakeholders to best support students through their time at Braintree Sixth Form.

In order to demonstrate the benefits of Edulink, Braintree Sixth Form is inviting you to attend an informative session on 'How to use Edulink'. The evening will take place at 6pm in Braintree Arts Theatre on Tuesday 2 October 2018 and will run for approximately one hour with time for questions and opportunities for those who require additional advice to receive support.

Yours faithfully

C. Mitsche

Mr C Nitsche

Hawking College Leader and BTEC Coordinator